
 

Otters Class Newsletter  
Friday 6th December 2024 

What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we have been practicing for our Christmas concert and looking at the words used in the 

Christmas Carols. 

In English, we have been coming up with vocabulary for our Christmas poems. 

In Art, we have created our own circuits and cut and coloured our light up Christmas 

decorations which the children persevered with massively! We have also decorated the 

classroom with paper chains and snowflakes. 

 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Betsy and James for their great Christmas decoration designs. 

Headteacher's Award: Louis for showing perseverance in his learning and Lily for always 

being loving in class 

Shining Stars: Georgie, May, Isla, Sebastian, Rehan and Molly 

Pupil Voice: “When can we take our Christmas decorations home? I want to show my Mum 

and Dad”  

 

Reminders & Messages 

Thursday 12th December – Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Dinner Day 

Wednesday 18th December – School Christmas Party and Talent Show 

Thursday 19th December – KS2 Carol Concert 

Friday 20th December – Christmas Service at Upper Hardres Church. Parents to transport. 

Last day of term. 

 


